
 

 
 

 

Dear Nursery Parents/ Guardians,  

Welcome to Nursery! 

We are very pleased to have your child in Nursery at Park House English School and we hope 

your child will settle quickly and spend a happy and progressive year with us. We look forward 

to working with you to build upon the work you have already completed with your child at home. 

You will need to bring your child to the side gate in the EYFS department where you will be met 

by the Nursery staff who will escort your child to their classroom. 

As explained by Miss Rooney in your New Parent meeting in June, there will be a staggered start 

to settle the children, giving the children more time with adults and a smaller group of children. 

The staggered start will be from the 1st to the 10th September. From the 11th September the 

children will attend classes every day. Information with the days your child will attend, will be 

sent out by the end of this week. 

Central to the school’s philosophy is the belief that every child is unique with extraordinary and 

almost limitless potential to be discovered and nurtured. Our aim is to provide a stimulating, 

multicultural and international context, for your child to benefit from a well-rounded education, 

which encourages the highest academic standards. 

We follow the Early Years Foundation Stage Curriculum and the International Early Years 

Curriculum at Park House English School, which offers holistic learning and development 

designed to address the specific needs of young children. Our staff are experienced and caring 

and will do everything possible to work with you, to ensure success for your child throughout the 

year. 

Healthy children are generally happy children, so we ask you to ensure that your child comes to 

school, well rested and nourished, so that your child can cope with the varied programme we 

offer to Nursery children. 

At home, please start the habit of reading and listening to stories with your child. Encourage 

learning by giving praise when it is deserved and maintaining a positive attitude to your child’s 

progress. Please be aware of what is going on at school throughout the academic year and 

remember that the teachers are happy to discuss your child’s progress. 

I view the Early Years Foundation Stage as the most important phase of a child’s education, for a 

love of learning in the first tender years, paves the way for all future success. 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

Follow the link for further useful information to help ease your child’s transition into Nursery at 

Park House English School - >> Nursery Information << 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs. Natasha Hilton  

Head of Primary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

https://sway.cloud.microsoft/rhspb1lC1TJuBjjI?ref=Link

